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Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretary
Clarification to Hansard — Supplementary Budget Estimates hearing on 26 November 2021

[ am writing to provide a clarification to evidence I gave to the Senate Standing Committee on
Legal and Constitutional Affairs during the Supplementary Budget Estimates spill-over hearing on
26 November 2021.

On page 10 of the transcript in response to a question from Senator Grogan about domestic violence
services, I said:

Mr Anderson: It is worth noting that, since 2020, the government’s 1nvested around
$735 million in additional funding for legal services.

I wish to clarify that the figure for the additional funding should be ‘around $725 million’.
The action officer for this matter is Adam Nott, who can be contacted on

Yours sincerely

[ain Anderson
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